
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

   
11th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 11 Progress Review – Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

 

I would like to invite you to attend our Progress Review on Wednesday 2nd November 2022 from 

3:30pm to 7:30pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s subject teachers to 

discuss progress and target grades. 

The most important determinant of GCSE exam success will be your child’s commitment to 

working consistently hard over the next two academic years. We will be challenging and supporting 

your child to work to their full potential and I am sure you will be doing the same. However, we 

would like to give you this opportunity to listen to advice from subject teachers on how your 

child can improve their chances of success.  

You will be informed about the exact time of each appointment via an appointment card which will 

be issued to your child. Please note, we expect all students to attend with their 

parents/carers but it is not necessary for them to wear school uniform. They should, however, 

bring their student planner. 

If you have any queries about the Progress Review, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

       

 
 

 
Mr R Dixon 

Head of School 

 


